
6th grade Cougar Camp 
 

 
 
 

Thursday, August 23, 2018 
 

A-L  11:30 am - 1:00 pm 
M-Z  1:30 pm - 3:00 pm 

Open House for any 7th/8th Graders  4:30 pm - 6:30 pm 
 
 

Rising 6th grade students are invited to attend “Cougar Camp” on August 23rd.  This event will provide 
them an opportunity to receive their schedules, take a tour of the school, meet their teachers, see old 

friends and make new ones, and gain a stronger understanding of middle school to make their transition on 
the first day of school as smooth as it can be.  Parents will attend an information session and will have the 
opportunity to purchase PE uniforms, sign up for PowerSchool access, receive transportation information 

and much more! 
 

We will also host all 7th and 8th graders for an informal open house in the afternoon.  This will be a true 
open house format where parents and students can walk the building to find classes and introduce 

themselves to teachers. 
 

  We will have a more formal “Meet the Teacher” night on September 13th from 5:30 pm - 7:30 pm. 
 



 


